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Vision Care leads COVID-19 Relief Efforts

While the pandemic made it difficult for our Vision Care doctors, nurses and other
medical volunteers to travel to various countries this past year, we quickly adapted to
the "new normal," working with our local partners and sponsors to deliver essential
food items and PPE to low-income families/communities and frontline health workers
whose lives were affected by COVID-19.

​Countries where we delivered essential supplies include Sri Lanka, Nigeria, Vietnam,
Kyrgyzstan, Mauritania, Morocco, Peru, Mozambique, Uganda, Guatemala, Bangladesh,
Pakistan, and Tanzania.

Below are some examples of Vision Care's global work for COVID-19 relief.

Pakistan

Essential food items were delivered to 40 essential workers (security, janitorial
and other physical workforces) at UCH Hospital and their households in Lahore,
who were unable to receive income for the past several months.

Other relief items, including thermometers, masks, and hand sanitizers were
delivered to hospital staff to help maintain a safe work environment for health
care workers.

We also delivered care packages to 90 families who lost their jobs during the
COVID-19 pandemic.

Nigeria

http://visioncareusa.org


Vision Care, in partnership with Samsung Heavy Industries Nigeria, delivered
bags of rice and over 10,000 masks to low-income communities in Lagos,
Bayelsa, Kano, and Jigawa provinces.

PPE, oxygen concentrator, and other medical equipment were delivered to
hospitals with high volume of COVID-19 patients. 

Mauritania

Essential food items such as rice, oil, and baby formula were delivered to 150
households in Riyad Province. 

These care packages were specifically delivered to single-parent families,
families of individuals with disabilities, and those who lost their jobs due to the
COVID-19 pandemic.

China

In partnership with LG, Vision Care delivered essential food items to low-income



households, particularly those who lost income due to the pandemic.

PPE and basic sanitation supplies were delivered to health care workers in
Liaoning Province, Nanjing, Guangzhou, and Huizhou.

Many countries still suffer from the consequences of the COVID-19 pandemic,
affecting the most vulnerable populations. In 2021, our goal is to continue to serve
these communities with the support of our donors, volunteers, and partners.

Please send us much-needed support & prayers as we continue to provide COVID-19
relief in 2021.

Thank you!
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